From: Dawn Collings

To: A417 Missing Link at Air Balloon

Subject: A417 Missing Link, Birdlip, Gloucestershire
Date: 02 October 2021 12:56:35

FAO The Inspector.

May I bring the following to your attention, as a resident of Birdlip, that I support the above scheme and ask to
be included. A resident from Cowley was allowed to register after the 3 September 2021 date which I believe
has set a precedent. We support the scheme as it addresses the Safety issues for road users (many accidents and
lives lost), Pollution, noise, rat running through Birdlip, and surrounding villages.

Indeed, I am aware of an incident where a young race horse was being ridden on the lanes between Birdlip and
Brimpsfield in recent weeks and was physically hit by a car wing mirror, travelling at speed. If necessary, I am
happy to provide witness details.

Only last weekend, Sunday 26 September 2021, there was another head on collision in the general location of
Nettleton Bottom, near Birdlip, where upon an air ambulance was required.

I submit for your information.

Kind regards
Dawn Collings

Sent from my iPad





